
 

 
 
 

 
 

CODE OF CONDUCT COMMITTEE REPORT 
Social Media Policy for City Council  
Recommendation of the Committee  

That Council Services Committee recommend to City Council: 

That Administration prepare a draft Social Media policy for City Council, that addresses blocking users 
and is based on Attachment 1 of the January 26, 2021, Office of the Integrity Commissioner report 
OCC00174, and return to Council Services Committee. 
 

History 

At the January 26, 2021, Code of Conduct Sub-Committee meeting, the January 26, 2021, Office of 
the Integrity Commissioner report OCC00174 was considered. 

 

Attachment 

January 26, 2021, Office of the Integrity Commissione​r ​report OCC00174 

Dealt with on January 26, 2021 | Code of Conduct Sub-Committee Report 1 
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